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State of North Carolina
Department of Natural Resources and Community Development
“ﬁhmngnanmxmlCﬂke

James G. Martin, Governor . S. Thomas Rhodes, Secretary

October 7, 1985

Brigadier General J. B. Knotts
Commanding General

Marine Corps Base

Camp Lejeune, NC 28542

SUBJECT: Request for Technical Data
Confirmation Study - 1A Step
NACIP Program
Marine Corps Base
Camp Lejeune
Onslow County

Dear General Knotts:

This letter confirms our request made through Mr. Bob Alexander

~ that the technical data collected from Step 1A of the NACIP
Program be transmitted to the Division of Environmental Manage-
ment (DEM) for review and interpretation. Specifically, this
data was requested during a 17 September 1985 meeting with
Colonel Tiebout and Mssrs. Alexander and Elston.

As you know, a preliminary groundwater quality investigation

was performed at each priority site. To review the plan of
action proposed in Colonel Tiebout's 19 July 1985 letter, it

is necessary to know at each site where the wells are located

in relation to the source, the construction details of each well,
the water level data from each well, and all the water quality
data from each well. This data is requested in lieu of the
formal report, since some portions of this report are believed
to be in error.

Your consideration of this request is appreciated.
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.Brigadier General J. B. Knotts

Page Two
October 7, 1985

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to call me. - ' :

cc: Perry Nelson

_XRO

Sincerely,

(MY oV S h\‘ (VA ot

Rick Shiver
Regional Hydrologist
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